
 

Central Laboratory Achieves 4th Cycle ISO/IEC 17025:2017 
Re-Accreditation 

OPaL is delighted to announce that the Central Laboratory has successfully achieved its 4th 
cycle re-accreditation under the internationally recognized ISO/IEC 17025:2017 standard. This 
prestigious accreditation, effective from 26th August 2024 until 25th August 2026, was 
awarded following a comprehensive assessment conducted by Lead and Technical Experts on 
the 20th and 21st of July, 2024. 

Covering an extensive 282 testing methods, this re-accreditation reflects our laboratory's 
continued commitment to maintaining the highest standards in testing and calibration. The 
evaluation, conducted in line with the National Accreditation Board for Testing and 
Calibration Laboratories (NABL) requirements, confirmed the laboratory’s capability to 
deliver consistently accurate, reliable, and verifiable test results. OPaL’s robust Technical and 
Quality Management System ensures that services meet global standards, reducing the need 
for retesting and boosting our international credibility. 

Central Laboratory’s ongoing efforts to update its testing methods demonstrate OPaL’s 
dedication to staying ahead of emerging technological and regulatory trends. This 
achievement reinforces our commitment to providing our internal customers, partners, and 
stakeholders with the highest level of confidence in the precision and integrity of our results. 

We extend our sincere appreciation to the entire Central Laboratory team for their dedication 
and hard work throughout the re-accreditation process, and we thank our partners and 
stakeholders for their continued support. 

This milestone strengthens the laboratory's position as a leader in world-class testing and 
calibration services, and we are excited to continue contributing to industry advancements 
through innovation and excellence. 

For more information on ISO/IEC 17025:2017 accreditation, please visit the https://nabl-

india.org/.  
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